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Chinatown Business Association (CBA) Extends Rental 
Discounts of 25% until March 23 

Attractive rental packages for new and existing Street Market Tenants  

6 September 2022 - Chinatown Business Association (CBA) will continue to offer 
rental relief packages for its street market standalone stall tenants for another six 
months. Standalone stall tenants of Chinatown Street Market along Pagoda Street, 
Trengganu Street, Sago Street and Smith Street can enjoy a rental rate of 25% discount 
during the period from 9th September 2022 to 8th March 2023. The first rental 
concessions started in June 2021. 

“We are glad that our tenants are seeing returning tourists in the recent weeks. We are 
seeing the return of tourists in our Chinatown Street Market. Chinatown remains an 
attractive destination for both locals and visitors, and our team has been actively 
developing programmes to promote Chinatown as one of Singapore’s iconic tourist 
destinations for its Eat, Shop, Play activities.  To further support our existing 
standalone stall tenants and to welcome new tenants, we will offer rental relief to our 
standalone stall tenants for another six months,” said Ms. Lim Yick Suan, Executive 
Director, Chinatown Business Association. 

As part of its strategy to promote Chinatown as an exciting and vibrant destination for 
everyone, the marketing team at CBA, with the support of stakeholders, is actively 
promoting Chinatown’s unique offerings, trendy stores, food editorials and top festival 
picks through social media channels as well as through livestreaming . 

New activities include the Feng Jie Heritage Tour, where participants will be taken on 
a journey of emotions to learn about Chinatowns history through theatrical walking 
tour. Other unique experiences include fortnightly workshops which are conducted 
outdoors as part of a Singapore street market experience. Some of the more popular 
workshops include lantern making, pottery and clay making and resin painting, just 
to name a few. 

Special events are also organised during this Mid-Autumn Festival celebration, with 
Chinese Fan , Chinese Flower Lantern and to Hair Accessories Workshops. Many of 
the participants don Hanfu costumes to create memorable photos for social media 
sharing. 
 
Interested parties may contact Chinatown Business Association at 
leasing@chinatown.org.sg  or call us at 8811 3188 to find out more. 
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About Chinatown Business Association  

Chinatown Business Association (CBA) was set up by a group of passionate Chinatown 
stakeholders drawn from a cross-section of business leaders, grassroots leaders, 
Chinese clan associations, hoteliers, hawkers, retailers, and more. CBA is a non-profit 
organisation serving and promoting the business and community interest of 
stakeholders in Chinatown. For more information, visit chinatown.sg. 
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